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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
October 11, 2016
The meeting was called to order at 7:35 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Jan Godek, Pat Mills, and Charles Parke.  
OLD BUSINESS
Keith Lukachek – 145 Pickle Road

Steve spoke with Mr. Lukachek regarding the 15 dead Ash Trees and another 25 Ash Trees in decline on his property.  The trees are not located in the township right-of-way, therefore, no action is required.  

NEW BUSINESS
Ashley Collins – 33 Quail Run
Ms. Collins sent e-mails to Andrew Coppola requesting two new trees to replace the ones which were planted in 2014 but did not survive.  Steve contacted her to advise we will plant two new trees in 2017.

Estates at Long Valley – Chancellor Way Replacement Trees
By memo to Toll Bros. and the Planning Board dated October 6, 2016, we recommended tree species and provided detailed planting specifications.  

New Jersey Shade Tree Federation Meeting

Steve will attend the annual meeting on October 28, 2016 in Atlantic City.
Steven and Katherine O’Hara – 2 Middle Valley Road

We reviewed a plat regarding a proposed addition to this residence.  There is no shade tree easement on the site, therefore, trees are not required.

NEXT MEETING
The November meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 8, 2016.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:11 p.m.

Jan Godek, Recording Secretary
